
 

One-eyed Jack secures 2 new clients

One-eyed Jack has acquired two significant clients. It was selected as the event management agency after a competitive
four-way pitch for Audi's relaunched advanced driving skills experience.

One-eyed Jack will also lead PR and media relations for Ultra South Africa's highly anticipated 2024 edition. Building on the
record-breaking success of Ultra South Africa 2023, the festival will make a comeback in March 2024, featuring two major
events in Cape Town and Johannesburg.
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